
 CRAIG ELDRIDGE

DESIGN        
Landscape Architecture

22  WALSH   AVE  MOORABBIN  VIC 3189
 FACS: 9532.3660       TEL: +61 3 9555.5831

EMAIL: CRAIG@CEDESIGN.NET.AU      

2nd of July, 2024

Att: Rachel Grace, Project Manager,

GHD Pty Ltd., Level 9, 180 Lonsdale Street 

Melbourne, Victoria, 3000, Australia.

C/O Scott Butler, Director of Business, 

Mentone Grammar School, 

63 Venice Street, Mentone,  Victoria, 3194, Australia.

Dear Rachel Grace,

RE: AMENDMENTS TO THE LANDSCAPE PLANS FOR THE NEW PLAYSPACES AT MENTONE

GRAMMAR SCHOOL, NAPLES ROAD & WARRIGAL ROAD, MENTONE, VICTORIA.

Listed below are the amendments to the Landscape Planning Permit Plans TPL01, TPL02, TPL03 &

TPLO4 submitted as part of the Planning Permit Application.

AMENDMENT A: 01.05.2024 TPL01A, TPL02A, TPL03A, TPL04A.

This amendment details the addition of new small & tall trees and garden beds, in response to written

comments from Guillermo Henning, Team Leader Vegetation and Planning Compliance, City

Development, City of Kingston, including showing: 

. annotations about the specific locations and species of all the trees, shrubs and grasses; 

. the addition of seven trees which will grow to12m height at maturity, bringing the required

number of tall trees to fourteen trees; 

. additional garden beds/grass around the proposed concrete ball-play areas & driveway; 

. additional small trees around the grassed playspace and across the site.

AMENDMENT B: 17.06.2024  TPL01B, TPL02B,  TPL03A (No changes), TPL04B.

The amendments detail the changes to the proposed bus parking layout on the north side of Naples

Road, including showing:

. the existing street trees to be retained and removed, 

. the concrete crossovers to be retained and removed, and,

. the altered grassed nature-strips. 

. There are no changes to the landscaping shown on the subject site.

Yours Sincerely,

CRAIG ELDRIDGE
NATIONALLY REGISTERED LANDSCAPE ARCHITECT

AUSTRALIAN INSTITUTE OF LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTS
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